
 

 

High Bank Junior, Infant and Nursery School 

Eighth Avenue | Hightown | Liversedge | WF15 8LD 

Tel: 01274 875330    Email: office@highbankschool.co.uk 

www.highbankschool.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Sarah Tai  

 

 

Dear families,  

As of Monday 7th October, all children are welcome to attend our Homework Club. The club will be 

held each morning from 8am during breakfast club.  

The children will have the opportunity to complete their homework alongside their peers with the 

support of a teacher, to allow more time for relaxing and playing at home.  

 

Best wishes  

 

 

 

Sarah Tai  

Headteacher  
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